Town oF MILFORD, IMASSACHUSETTS

PARK COMMISSION

February 2, 2022

The Milford Park Commission met Wednesday, February 2, 2022 at 3:30 at Milford Town Hall Room 14 The
following members were present: Chairman Paul Pellegrini, Joseph Arcudi, Paul Braza, Parks Administrator
James Asam, and Clerk Catherine Luchini were present.

Agenda
CALL MEETING TO ORDER

Parks Commissioner Paul Pellegrini called the meeting to order at 3:35pm.

Meeting Agenda

j 8 APPROVAL OF MINUTES FOR JANUARY 12, 2022

Upon motion duly made (Joseph Arcudi) and seconded (Paul Braza) the Park Commission voted (3-0) to
ACCEPT the meeting minutes of January 12, 2022

II. Meet with members of the Fourth of July committee, Joe and Renee Callery and Ray Auger to
discuss carnival location.

Due to the damage the carnival caused to the annex, it's too difficult to come back from the foot traffic.
There is a plan to repurpose that area as a multipurpose field for different sports.
Upon motion duly made (Paul Braza) and seconded (Joseph Arcudi) the Park Commission voted (3-0) to DENY
use of the annex for the carnival.

III. Meet with members of the Celebrate Milford committee Joe Soares to discuss plans for the event
at Town Park.

Need to find a spot for the National Guard helicopter. Submitted an application to use the helicopter
Celebrate Milford to submit an application for approval.
Upon motion duly made (Paul Braza) and seconded (Joseph Arcudi) the Park Commission voted (3-0) to
APPROVE to submit application for helicopter.
There will be some filtration work happening at the town park. Celebrate Milford may need to shift where they
set things up if the work isn’t completed. Need to approve the date for Celebrate Milford May 14th with a rain
date of the 15th.
Upon motion duly made (Paul Braza) and seconded (Joseph Arcudi) the Park Commission voted (3-0) to
APPROVE' the date for Celebrate Milford for May 14th and rain date May 15th.

Iv. Other business - Commissioners request- public invitation to speak

Reached out to contractors about prices for repaving. Looking at a new parking lot at Tank field and a
playground there is a grant for 10,000 for the playground. Pave and line some of the parking lots. Benches to be
removed up at the Heights about 20 benches totla in the upper and lower parks. They will re-install fewer

benches with more plaques.
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Motion to adjourn meeting made by Joseph Arcudi Second by, Paul Braza, Unanimous

Having no additional business, the Park Commission adjourned its meeting of Wednesday, February 2, 2022 at
or about 4:26

Respectfully yours,

Catherine Luchini, Clerk
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